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RESCHEDULING OF THE REMAINING 2018/2019 INAUGURAL AND UNIVERSITY 

LECTURES 

 

The Academic Staff Union of Universities (ASUU) at its NEC meeting, held on 7 March, 2020, 

declared a two-week warning strike with effect from Monday, 9 March, 2020. The strike is 

expected to end on Monday, 23 March, 2020. 

 

Consequently, Management is constrained to postpone the remaining two inaugural lectures and 

the University lecture for the 2018/2019 session by two weeks as follows: 

 

The inaugural lecture scheduled to hold on Thursday, 12 March, 2020 will now hold on 

Thursday, March 26, 2020, while the one scheduled for Thursday, March 19, will now hold on 

Thursday, April 02, 2020; 

The University Lecture earlier scheduled to hold on Thursday, 26 March, 2020 will now hold on 

Thursday, 09 April, 2020. 

 

The University Community and the Public should kindly note.  

 

All inconveniences are highly regretted please. 

 

 

 

Signed 

Management 
  


